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TO THE SPANISH SECURITIES COMMISSION 

 

Fluidra, S.A. (“Fluidra” or the "Company"), pursuant to the provisions of 
section 227 of Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, which passed 
the amended text of the Securities Market Act, hereby issues the following: 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

The Company has signed a liquidity agreement with the financial intermediary 
Banco de Sabadell, S.A., as reported in the Other Relevant Information 
disclosure released on 30 March 2020 under record number 1276. As a 
consequence of the expiration of the five-year maximum term of the 
authorization to acquire treasury stock conferred by Fluidra's Ordinary General 
Shareholders’ Meeting on 3 May 2017, we hereby inform that on 4 and 5 May 
2022, it will not be possible for the financial intermediary Banco de Sabadell, 
S.A. to carry out transactions under the aforementioned liquidity agreement. 

 

The 19th item on the agenda of Fluidra's Ordinary General Shareholders’ 
Meeting called for 5 May 2022 is the proposed resolution to grant a new 
authorization to acquire the Company's own shares for a new period of five 
years, so that, in the event that this resolution is approved, which will be 
communicated to the market through the corresponding communication of 
"Other Relevant Information" relating to the General Shareholders’ Meeting, as 
from 6 May 2022 Banco de Sabadell, S.A. would have authorization from the 
General Shareholders’ Meeting of the Company to resume its operations under 
the liquidity agreement. 

 

 
Sant Cugat del Vallès, 3 May 2022 


